AH Committee

From: Stephen Kaneshiro <icastephen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 3:51 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: WE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

To the Members of the Affordable Housing Committee,

| want to throw my support behind the Lihau'ula Workforce Housing
project. Our church, Valley Isle Fellowship, worked with West Maui Land
as they purchased 10 acres that we owned and turned into the affordable
housing subdivision, Waiale Elua. Now that it is almost complete, | can
report to you that the nearly 70 families that now occupy this subdivision
feel truly blessed that their dreams of owning a home here on Maui has
now come to fruition. This project is adjacent to our church and we are
privileged to see all of these families on nearly a daily basis. | am so
appreciative that West Maui Land proved to be a developer that could be
depended on to bring about all of these dreams. | believe that the
Lihau'ul Workforce Housing project has the potential to fulfill similar
dreams of those future homeowners. Therefore, | heartily throw my
support behind this project.

Sincerely,
Stephen Kaneshiro

Pastor, Vvalley Isle Fellowship



